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To: Our Miller Marley Community 
RE: The “NEW REVISED” Tuition Schedule 
 
Miller Marley would like to begin this email by thanking its community for its 
patience with us as we make decisions in what our needs are as a 
business yet a “listener” to our community. Our Staff is listening to your 
feedback, as it helps provide us information relative to our parent 
community. In response to our tuition schedule that was released to our 
community on Wednesday, May 27th Miller Marley has reconsidered its 
decision and feels in the best interest of our business we will return 
to our original rates that our public experienced throughout our Sept. 
thru May 2019 – 2020 Tuition Schedule.  
You will find the REVISED Summer Tuition Schedule on the Miller Marley 
website at www.millermarley.com.  
Thank you again for your patience and your loyalty to our business as 
these have been very challenging times for us.  
Our Office Staff is eager and hopeful for the start of Summer Enrollment. 
We find hope in being able to offer a feeling of normalcy to our students 
and families for the 6-week Summer Session even though we continue to 
experience the uncertainty of what the answers are for a safe world.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us as we open for 
enrollment beginning on Monday, June 1st. 
Our Office Hours again are: 
 Miller Marley Office Hours beginning Monday, June 1st: 

o Mon. – Thurs.  12:00noon – 6:00pm 
The Office will be closed on Friday, Saturday and Sunday. 
 
Shirley Marley 
Brian McGinness 
 


